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Tuesday 4th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

On Tuesday 18th June, as part of our Geography Project, ‘Why are Sheffield’s river’s important?’, Y3 
will be carrying out a river walk from Whitely Woods to Forge Dam and back. Weather permitting, 
we will leave school at 9.30am and return at approximately 3.00pm.  
 
As part of the trip, we will be walking in the river at various times.  Pupils need to bring a packed 
lunch, snacks and drinks for the day. We would like to remind you not to include any nuts in your 
child’s packed lunch. Children should wear wellies and have a rain coat, sun cream and sunhat. 
They also need to bring any medication they require for the day clearly labelled. This should be 
given directly to the class teacher, by an adult, on the day. Please ensure that the school office has 
your latest contact details and all medical information is up to date. The office staff will be the 
emergency contact on the day. 
 
Children will only be allowed in the river if they are wearing wellington boots. If your child does 
not have these, please talk to your class teacher, as we have some spare pairs in school. 
 

Please note your child may be photographed as part of the trip and their photo may be used to 
promote the event, possibly on the internet, or celebrate back in school. If you do wish your child 
to be photographed, please inform us via ParentPay. 
 

We would like at least three parents/carers from each class to support us on the trip. If we don’t 
have enough parental support, the children will not be able to go in the river! If you are able to 
help us on the day please indicate this on ParentPay.   
 
If the visit is unable to go ahead due to inclement weather, we shall remain in school. 
 
To give permission for your child to take part, please complete the details on Parent Pay.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
The Y3 Team 

Miss Bartlett, Mrs Charlesworth, Mrs Wing and Mrs Pickles. 
 


